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Membership Milestones 
This year we are celebrating service and 
dedication to SAME by the following 
companies: 
 

5-Year Membership Awards: 
IAP Worldwide Services, Inc. 
Aztec Construction & Mechanical, Inc. 
Siemens Industries Inc.  
Balfour Beatty Construction 
Eaton Corporation   
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
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10-Year Membership Awards: 
BRPH Companies, Inc. 
DRMP 
 

 

15-Year Membership Awards: 
Gale Associates, Inc. 
NASA 
 

 

Election Results 
 

Congratulations !! The elected leadership for  
2012-2013 SAME Space Coast Post (SCP) are: 
 
President:  Lt. Col. Susan Riordan-Smith, 45 CES 
1st Vice President:  Cecil O’Bryan, 45 CES 
2nd Vice President:   Richard Young, RS&H 
Secretary:   John Constantinide, Alpha MRC  
Treasurer:   Ann Heyer, 45 CES 
Asst. Sec/Treasurer:   Mike Ferry, T.I.F./Archangel 
Membership Chair:   Carol Klincko, MRI Architects 
Scholarship Chair:   Zachary Quandt, GP Strategies 
Awards Chair:    Susan Merrigan, BRPH 
Programs Chair:   Paul Goldsmith, CORE 
 
The following Chairman appointments were approved  
by Lt. Col. Riordan-Smith. 
 
Community Service:   Kent Boulicault, SAI Engineers 
Golf Tournament:   Roger Sevigny, Allen Engineering 
Web Page:  John McGann, RMcG Geoconsulting 
Comm. & Publicity:  Michelle Shoultz, Frazier 
Engineering 
Outreach & Comm.:   Christine Elias 
Education & Training:  Nick Murdock, 45 CES 
Emergency Preparedness:  Lou Martinez, Martinez Eng. 
CCTS Representative:  Fred Martin 
 
A vacancy is still open for the Relationships and 
Recognition Chair. If you know someone who is willing 
to fill this role, please contact Richard Young 
(richard.young@rsandh.com) or John Constantinide 
(john.constantinide@alphamrc.com). 
 
 

mailto:richard.young@rsandh.com
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TOURNAMENT UNDERWRITERS 
CDE – Tournament Food & Beverages 
Frazier Engineering - Tournament Food & Beverages 
GP Strategies - Tournament Food & Beverages 
SES, LLC – Tournament Golf Shirts 
Aztec Construction – Golf and Carts 
Jacobs Engineering – Raffle Prizes 
CORE – Golf Tournament Prizes 
AMEC – Fishing Charters 
OTIE – Airline Tickets 
Siemens – Golf Social 
Randy Quick – Door Prizes 
 
 
 

GOLD SPONSORS 
Advanced Management Group  Harkins Development 
3E Consultants, Inc.    Hensel Phelps 
AKEA, Inc.     InDyne, Inc. (IOMS)  
Allen Engineering    Integrated Const. Management 
Alpha MRC     J2 Engineering 
AMEC      Jacobs Engineering 
Ardaman & Associates   Jones Edmunds & Associates  
ARJK     Maverick Construction 
Atkins      MRI Architectural Group 
Aztec Construction    OTIE 
Boswell Electric   Randy Quick 
Cape Design Eng. (CDE)  Reynolds, Smith and Hills, Inc. 
Consulex    SES, LLC 
CORE     Siemens 
FECC, Inc.     URS 
FP&L     Universal Engineering 
Gale & Associates     
GP Strategies 
Ground Hound Detection Services 
 
 
 
 

SILVER SPONSORS 
Joseph Carabetta 
BRPH 
Served Proudly Corp. 
Merrick & Company 
  

 

 
 
 
  

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2012 Annual Golf Tournament 
Once again, hats off to another successful SAME SCP Scholarship Golf Tournament thanks to 
our Golf Chair, Roger Sevigny of Allen Engineering.  This year’s fund raising event entertained 
225 players and raised over $30,000 in scholarship funds.  Thank you again Roger for all your 
hard work and dedication to SAME. 
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2nd Place 
 

 

Special thanks to all our golfers for coming out and 
enduring the windy conditions.  Amazingly enough, we 
had some very very very low scores.  Perhaps, there 
was a lot of luck on those greens eh fellows? 
 

Closest to the Pin: Bordeaux, Colello, Zakar  
Longest Drive: Merritt, Hunt, Mitchell 

 

1st Place:  Manning, Burton, Bates, Divers 
2nd Place: Weliver, Duchene, Perry 
3rd Place: Cronwell, Gilman, Martin, Loung 

 
 

If you did not receive your prize awards, please email 
Roger Sevigny at rsevigny@alleneng.com.   
 

P.S. “Like” us on facebook to see more pictures from 
the golf outing!   

1st Place 
 

 

3rd Place 
 

 

2nd Place 
 

 

Golf Tournament Winners 
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Congratulations to Alice O’Neal on her selection as the recipient 
of the 2012 SAME Small Business Advocate Award for the Air 
Force!  The Advocate Award is presented to an individual who is 
employed in the small business or contracting office of the Air 
Force who has demonstrated outstanding support to DOD 
planning, design, construction and environmental programs and 
who effectively communicates with small and large businesses 
to foster relationships and mentoring of small businesses.  
 
Alice O’Neal is the Small Business Specialist at the 45th Space 
Wing Small Business Office at Patrick Air Force Base, FL; where 
she provides business advice and performs all pre and post 
award functions, using a wide range of contracting methods and 
types to procure complex and/or diversified commodities, 
services, constructions, and research and development.  She is 
also a great supporter of the Space Coast Post.   
 
The award will be presented during the 2012 SAME Small 
Business Conference, which will be held at the Gaylord Texan 
Resort & Convention Center in Grapevine, Texas, December 10-
12, 2012. 
 
 

 2012 SAME Small Business Advocate Award Winner 

Holiday Social 
Don’t miss our Holiday Social! 
 
When:  Thursday, December 13 
Time:  5:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
Where: Cara Mia Riverside Grill  

11 Riverside Drive 
Cocoa, FL 32922 
 

Cara Mia is located on Riverside Drive in Cocoa 
Village just south of Riverside Park and Saint Mark's 
Episcopal Church on the Indian River.  Enjoy luscious 
Italian entrees and a beautiful riverside view as we 
celebrate the holidays and look back at a wonderful 
year with the SAME Space Coast Post. 
 
Please RSVP to Christine at celias988@hotmail.com.  
And, if you are able to bring a raffle prize, let 
Christine know as well.  Thanks in advance! 
 

Special Request 
 
 

Spread hope to less fortunate kids by 
bringing a new, unwrapped toy to the 

Holiday Social. 
 

Your donations will be given to the Space 
Coast Center for Mothers with Children. 

www.spacecoastcenter.org 
 

For more details, please contact Michelle 
at mshoultz@fraziereng.com. 

 
 

mailto:celias988@hotmail.com
http://www.spacecoastcenter.org/
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Steve Wagner and Bob Van Vonderen 
 

 

 

Got News?  Share it with Michelle (mshoultz@fraziereng.com) 
 

SAME Camper Update 
SAME offers a very unique series of engineering camps 
designed for High School students who excel in math, 
science and technical courses and are interested in 
pursuing engineering in college.  
 

As some of you may recall, our October 2012 Guest 
Speaker was Steve Wagner.  The Post has sponsored Steve 
as a Camp Counselor at the SAME Navy Seabees 
Construction Camp in Port Hueneme for several years.  In 
addition, the Post has also sponsored many high school 
student campers.  In 2010, the Post made it possible for Ty 
Spence to attend the Navy Seabees camp.  I was able to 
catch up with Ty (via his mom) and get an update of how 
he is doing.  Here are a few words Mrs. Spence wanted 
me to share with the Post. 
 

The SAME camp had an enormous impact on Tyler.  Ty had 
mentioned to me when he was in either the 8th or 9th grade 
that he would like to do something in the military.  My 
response was “after college.”  When I told my husband his 
comment he started thinking, why not meld the two and 
seek an appointment to a service academy.  When we found 
the SAME Construction and Engineering Camp and Tyler was 
sponsored by your post to attend, we were thrilled.  
 
 

Attending the SAME camp sealed his desire to attend the Air 
Force Academy.  We are forever grateful to the Space Coast 
Post and their efforts to encourage young men and women 
to follow their path. 

 
 

Tyler worked hard towards his goal and received an 
appointment to the Air Force Academy from Senator Bill 
Nelson.  The first year is tough going, but I think he has the 
right attitude to get through the first year and succeed as a 
cadet.  His major is Electrical Engineering and so far, he is 
doing quite well.  They keep him busy with school, military 
training, intramural sports and clubs. 
 
 

Again, we would like to thank the SAME Space Coast Post for 
sponsoring Tyler and hope that you continue to support the 
SAME Construction and Engineering campers.  

 

   Sincerely, 
   Jessica Spence, Mother of Cadet 4th Class Tyler J. Spence 
   U.S. Air Force Academy 
 


